
September 13, 2024

Dear CRES Parents and Guardians,

*Thank you to all who attended our Back to School Night on Tuesday. It was great
to connect school and home nice and early in the year. We are now off and running
and look forward to amazing learning experiences in the 24-25 school year.

*You can stay up to speed with timely happenings around CRES by following us on X/Twitter. We are
@ConoverRoadES

*Our CNPTO’s membership drive is open. Please click here to join this great group which supports so many
wonderful experiences for our students.

*Beginning Instrumental Music Classes are now forming. All fourth grade students attended the instrumental
music demonstration on Wednesday. They received an informational packet and the information was also sent
via email.
If your child is in 5th grade, interested in playing an instrument, and was not enrolled last year, please contact
Mrs. Chandler at chandler@coltsneckschools.org.
Sign ups are due by Monday, September 16th! Thanks!
(Please make sure you are signed in to your child's Google account when filling out the Google Form).

Instrumental Google Form Link: 4th Grade Beginning Band 2024-2025 School Year

Instrumental Music Info. (Hard copy sent home yesterday): Parent information sheet

*On the music theme, Mr. Willis is welcoming those who are interested in joining the CRES Choir. If your child
would like to participate, please click here and complete the interest form for the CRES Choir.

Upcoming events…

October 3-4 - Schools closed - Rosh Hashanah

October 14 - Schools Closed for students - Columbus Day - Staff in-service

Enjoy the weekend,

Jim Osmond and Merri Milano

https://www.coltsneckpto.org/membership
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1Ch_Kloth4ffTVi9B6vPqw_Iztjg3UaKexXXmbG-Ifs8/edit?usp=drive_web
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1g0jmL8x_s6Bn3ucSmPQKT7VWHpm1xM-TAcFuCT5eHAY/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe-cXUoYBAE3Mroylo1R5_whaGXi0OztIU3cXHyIoeQWBvWsQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0

